TOWN OF SPRINGFIELD
TAXPAYER NOTICE

The first quarter installment of the 2023-2024 Town & Town
School District Taxes is due and payable August 15, 2023.
Payments can be made as follows:

« In person or through the mail.

« Dropped into our mail slot located in the white door that
faces Main Street or into the mail slot located in the door on
the second floor at the top of the outside stairs.

« Electronically on the town’s website at https://springfieldvt.
gov. A fee is charged for this method of payment.

Payment receipts available in person or by including a
stamped self-addressed return envelope or an email address.
Town Hall is open M-F 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Barbara A.
Courchesne, Treasurer




